

You are going to hear five short texts. Match the pictures with the texts. For each text, shade in the bubble ☐ under the correct option.

A.



B.



C.



D.



E.



F.



Pictures

Text	A	B	C	D	E	F
1.	☐	☐	☐	☐	☐	☐
2.	☐	☐	☐	☐	☐	☐
3.	☐	☐	☐	☐	☐	☐
4.	☐	☐	☐	☐	☐	☐
5.	☐	☐	☐	☐	☐	☐

LISTENING 2 (Items 6–10)**(5 marks)**

You are going to hear a text about the Spider Monkey.

For each item, shade in the bubble ☐ next to the correct option.

6. The spider monkeys live in the _____ .
☐ Central Africa ☐ North America ☐ Central and South America
7. They use their hands, legs and _____ to hold branches.
☐ tails ☐ thumbs ☐ tongue
8. They look for food _____.
☐ alone ☐ in big groups ☐ in small groups
9. They use _____ for communication when they are scared.
☐ sounds ☐ their bodies ☐ their eyes
10. They can live for _____ years.
☐ 30 ☐ 35 ☐ 45

READING 1 (Items 1–4)**(4 marks)**

Match the four texts on the left with the texts in the box.

- 1.** Rahma likes cooking. She usually helps her mother in the kitchen.
- 2.** My sister is very interested in writing and reading stories.
- 3.** I am doing a project for my school's competition next month.
- 4.** Last weekend, I went on a picnic to the beach with my friends.

- | |
|--|
| A. It is about famous wadis in Oman and the plants that grow there. |
| B. It was fun. We had lunch there and we swam in the sea. |
| C. Her favourite author is Taha Hussein. She has all his books. |
| D. He bought a present for his brother. It cost ten rials. |
| E. He wakes up early and he goes to school by car. |
| F. Yesterday, they made a delicious cake for the family. Everyone liked it. |

	A	B	C	D	E	F
1	☐	☐	☐	☐	☐	☐
2	☐	☐	☐	☐	☐	☐
3	☐	☐	☐	☐	☐	☐
4	☐	☐	☐	☐	☐	☐

Read the text. Then complete the task.

Dear David,

Thanks for your email. It was great to read about your visit to Turkey. You asked me to tell you about my last holiday. Well, I spent my holiday in Barcelona in Spain with my uncle who is working there. I went there last June and stayed for one month.

I had a lot of fun with my three cousins. We spent a nice time swimming in the warm sea and playing football on the beach. At weekends, my uncle took us to visit famous places in the city. We saw many beautiful old buildings and we visited the Salvador Dali museum. Also , we went to Barcelona zoo, but the most interesting place for me was the water park where I saw many dolphins.

During that month, I started learning the Spanish language. At first, it was difficult , but then I could understand and speak some words when I went to restaurants and shops. I didn't do much shopping because things were expensive there. I Just bought a handmade scarf for my mother and a pair of shoes for my father.

Well, that's all for now. I will send you some photos very soon. You can't imagine how many photos I took ! I am looking forward to hearing from you soon.

Best wishes,

Ali

READING 2 (continued)

*For each question, write a short answer (not more than **FOUR WORDS**).*

5. Who is the e-mail to ?

_____.

6. When did Ali visit his uncle ?

_____.

7. How many cousins does he have ?

_____.

8. What was Ali's most favourite place ?

_____.

9. What language did he learn ?

_____.

10. Why did he buy two gifts only ?

_____.